Virtual Vigil-Mt. SAC United-May 19

Many of us at Mt. SAC have lost friends and/or family during this COVID-19 crisis. Even those who have experienced loss outside of COVID-19 have been impacted because they are unable to hold the types of ceremonies and get togethers that many traditionally hold after the passing of a loved one. Although it isn't much, several of us have been talking about ways we can provide some solace and support to our fellow Mounties. We have come up with doing a virtual vigil (branding it Mt. SAC United: Virtual Vigil) so we can all take a few minutes to come together.

We are hoping to have a few members of the Mt. SAC community give just a few words of encouragement or support before we do a slideshow of words from community members while doing some guided meditation.

As President, you immediately came to my mind. We think that your voice would be especially valuable for others to hear. Would you be willing to speak a few words of encouragement or support for just a few moments (up to a minute) at the start of this virtual vigil?

We have agreed on Tuesday, May 19, and have yet to decide on whether we will hold the vigil at noon or 4 p.m. I will let you know as soon as that has been settled.

Thank you so much for your time and consideration. If you could please let me know by Friday, 5/15 that would be greatly appreciated! I hope you can join us. It would mean a lot to our community. I hope you and your family are well, Yen



## Uyen "Yen" Mai

Director Marketing and Communication

umai@mtsac.edu

<u>(909) 274-5448</u>

Building: 4, Room: 2425

Mt. San Antonio College 1100 N. Grand Ave., Walnut, CA 91789 www.mtsac.edu